
 

Topic 

 

We have been talking about our 

feelings and emotions. We used 

the story ‘The Colour Monster’ 
to discuss what makes us happy, 

sad, angry, fearful, calm and 

loved.  

We thought about different 

ways we can cope when emotions 

become overwhelming. 

 

Mathematics and Literacy 

In Maths this week we have been recapping the Ten Town numbers. We used the Ten 

Town phrases to practise forming each number from 0-10. We also practised 

counting forwards and backwards to twenty.  

We have started learning some letter sounds (phonemes) this week. We have learnt 

the letter sounds m, a, s and d and we thought of objects that begin with each letter 

sound.   

Parent’s comments on learning this week:  

As we are unable to send out our weekly 

information in the children’s individual books, we 
would love you to share your comments with us 

via email to: reception@st-

margaretsanfield.liverpool.sch.uk Please feel 

free to share comments, photos and anything 

your child has been doing at home that we can 

share in Reception. 

Homework 
 

Play ‘I Spy’. Think of words that 

begin with the letter sounds we have 

learnt this week.  

 

Thank You 
 

Date given: Friday 2nd October 2020 

Dear Parents and 

Carers 

Please ensure that your child 

has wellies in school as we play 

out in all weathers 

 

Many Thanks! 

Please remember 

to return on or 

before Thursday. 


